
Well it seems as though we have finally come into “winter time” weather.  I suppose 
it’s better late than never, but the rather abrupt transition from enjoyable temperatures, 
smooth water and calm breezes, to the exhausting winds, exhilarating sideways rain 
and relentless waves, is a bit rough.  Ohhhh...and speaking of waves, I don’t know 
about you, but I’ve definitely had a few sleepless nights aboard “Against the 
Wind” (fitting name I suppose).  You would think that I would be used to it, but 
sometimes the pitching and rolling, and furniture blowing across the deck like tinker 
toys, can make a person say ~ BATTEN DOWN THE HATCHES and HOLD ON!! 
 
So as we bear the next few months of weather, pining for warm sunny days, and relax-
ing trips throughout the Bay and Delta, it gives us a little bit of opportunity to focus 
on making sure our boat projects are finished (or at least functional).   
 
Of course, amidst all this, we are still dealing with COVID-19, and want to remind 
everyone: Even though vaccines are being administered, please make sure to keep 
social distancing, wearing your face mask, and washing your hands regularly.  We 
still need time to get more of the population inoculated before we can hopefully, only 
with health advisors’ blessings (fingers crossed), start edging towards pre-Covid types 
of activities. 
 
Now, heeling over toward marina items: 
 

 With multiple hellacious wind events recently, we have seen many dock lines that 
have either stretched, frayed or broke.  Many fenders are also in need of being 
aired up, or replaced.  Please make it a point to check your boat frequently as the 
weather is ever changing and requires your vigilance in monitoring all items 
aboard. 

 Household extension cords are not a satisfactory method of supplying power to 
your vessel.  Extension cords in use need to be replaced with a UL Marine listed 
30A or 50A power cord, and plugged in appropriately to the power box at your 
slip.  In addition, please route the cord along the dock finger so it’s not a trip haz-
ard to you, the adjacent boater or our maintenance team working on the docks. 

 A friendly reminder regarding your black water waste: if it hasn’t gone through 
your body, please do not put it in your holding tank or porta-potty to be pumped 
out.  Foreign objects cause clogs, unnecessary down time and costly repairs.   

 Please make sure all your contact information, including email, phone and mailing 
address, is up to date with our office.   

 
Lastly, as the sun and clouds have been creating some spectacular sights within the 
morning and evening skies, please take a moment to submit your favorite picture, or 
two, to our email: harbormaster@ci.brisbane.ca.us.    We look forward to seeing what 
you have captured and featuring them on the back of our upcoming newsletters for all 
to enjoy. 

 
Until next time, we hope you and yours are staying safe and healthy.  
Keep calm and boat on my friends!  
 
Andrew Rehberg - Harbormaster 
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2021 Tide Tables are now 
available in the marina office 

Get yours today 
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                   Sierra Point Yacht Club 
      400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane CA 

                             
      Dylan Garrett, Commodore 

An Update from SPYC: 
 

In order to align SPYC with San Mateo's current guidelines, the club will be strictly enforcing new club use 
rules recently put in place.  The rules are as follows:  

 
 Only (1) household in the yacht club at a time 

 Each household must reserve a time slot on the sign up sheet online 

 Masks must be work in the club at all times 

 No eating or drinking on club premises 
 Non-members & guests are not allowed on club premises 
 
If you have any questions about what you can or can't do at the club please contact the Commodore, Dylan 
Garrett.  

 Where all your fun boating adventures begin! 
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